
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING - Cedar Sycamore 
Room as well as on Zoom at 7pm. Meeting ID: 519 
552 6863; Passcode: pray3r 
Please note the Zoom details have not changed.

FOR PRIVATE PRAYER REQUESTS, please 
place them in the Prayer Box or you can email
STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

PRAYER MINISTRY is inviting everyone to Morning 
Manna 6am to 6:30am each morning, Zoom ID: 
8316619709 Passcode 777.

HARVEST SERVICE
Announcements - Louis Guenin

Welcome & Opening prayer
- Pastor Terry Messenger

Praise time - “Great is thy faithfulness”
& “Give thanks” 

Harvest Bible reading - Deuteronomy 26:1-11 (NIV), 
Mimi, Tristan & Elizabeth 

Song: “Sing to the Lord of Harvest” while children 
bring their gifts to the altar - Karen Vontzalides 

Children’s spot - Karen Vontzalides 
Tithes & Offerings - Louis Guenin

Family prayer - Pastor James Shepley 
Scripture readings - John 4:35 & Genesis 3:15 (NIV), 

Celeste & Daniel
Sermon - “Harvest and the Kingdom of 

God”, Pastor Petras Bahadur
Praise time - “Yet not I but through Christ in me”

& “Amazing grace (my chains are gone)”
Benediction - Pastor Petras Bahadur 

Refreshments this Sabbath will now commence at 10.30am 
and fi nish promptly at 10.55am - in the CS room.

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
October 8 – Pastor Terry (Communion)
October 15 – Pastor James

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
October 8 – Agape Feast pm (Aris Vontzalidis)
October 15 – Manuela Mai

Our next Members/Business meeting is on Sunday 
20th November at 7pm.

Welcome - & Opening Prayer - Massimo Molteni
Opening Hymn - NAH 722 - What a friend we have in 
Jesus
Facilitator: Erna Herteliu
Panel: Catherine Phiri, Anna Papaioannou, Marlene 
Levy (Sanctuary)
Teachers: Ioan Herteliu, Chris Levy

Let us not become weary in doing good,
for at the proper time we will reap a harvest

if we do not give up.

Galatians 6:9

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org
CHURCH CLERK - Milimo Mumbo

milimo.mumbo@outlook.com - 07508 569757
BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM

jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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experiencing in the United Kingdom.
- A resolution to the conflict between Russia and 
Ukraine.
- Relief for Cuba, the Philippines, Canada, Japan, 
Pakistan and other countries which were devastated 
by Storms and Floods.
- The Requests in the Prayer Box. Remember you 
can place private Prayer Requests in the Prayer Box.
- The Leaders and teachers of all our Adventist 
institutions especially Stanborough Primary and 
Secondary Schools.

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS IN (2ND READING)
- Sofia Asbjornsen-Charles from  Watford 
Town  to  Stanborough Park
- Isabella-Maria Asbjornsen  from Watford Town to 
Stanborough Park
- Esther Mirembe Kansere  from Basildon Church to 
Stanbrough Park

ANNOUNCEMENTS

SPCM Late registration is available for some classes. If 
anyone would like to find out more information, please 
contact Jiae (info@spcm.org.uk) for more details.

ADVENTURER AND PATHFINDER COUNSELLORS/
INSTRUCTORS: We are looking for volunteers to join 
our Adventure club in 2023 as counsellors. Contact 
Davide, Bukky, Megan, Ophelia.

BASIL POWELL’S FUNERAL service, 7th October, 
11am at Stanborough Park Church. There will be 
light refreshments after the service. His burial will be 
at Tring Cemetery, Aylesbury Road, Tring HP23 4DH 
at 1pm. Flowers and cards can be placed at the front 
of the sanctuary before the service at SPC begins.

THE FUNERAL OF MURIEL GLENDENNING will 
take place on Tuesday 11th October at 11am at the 
SPC. The Cremation Service will follow at the West 
Herts Crematorium at 12:40pm.
Please let the pastoral team know if you wish to 
attend the funeral by Wednesday 5th October so that 
the family knows how many people to provide for 
with the refreshments. The family are asking instead 
of flowers donations can be made to the Cinnamon 
Trust charity.

IN ORDER TO FACILITATE In order to facilitate the 
engagement of our children in our worship services 
when either Pastor Terry or Pastor James preaches 
the children will be given questionnaires based on the 
sermon.  There will be a prize for the child who has 
answered the best at the end of the year. Only children 
attending the service will be able to participate.

THE MACMILLAN AFTERNOON Tea last Friday 
raised £455 for this charity. Thanks to all the 
members who supported this fundraising event.

PLEASE PRAY FOR
- Families who are facing challenges from cancer, 
COVID, other health issues and recent bereavement.
- God to guide our Government in helping families 
to cope with the extreme economic crises we are 

GALA CONCERT Stanborough Park College of Music 
is celebrating it’s 11th anniversary on 8th October, 
with a special concert here in the church at 7:30pm. 
Enjoy a special evening presented by both teachers 
and pupils of the college. Hope to see you then!

TEENS COMING EVENTS:
SEC Teens Prayer and Faith Conference - 24-28th 
Oct £80 per person @ Stanborough Secondary 
School - limited places
SEC Teens Day of Fellowship - Sat 10th Dec. 
Registration to all events at http://www.secteens.org

CREATION SABBATH 22ND OCTOBER - The 
Children Sabbath School will prepare a special 
worship service to celebrate the Creation Sabbath. 
All the children are invited to create a piece of art 
highlighting their favourite day of creation. It can be 
a collage, painting, drawing, poem, photo, sculpture, 
or any piece of art they love. Please pray for all the 
children and the preparations.

The Children Sabbath School department is 
organising a SABBATH AFTERNOON POTLUCK 
as part of the Creation Sabbath on Sabbath  23rd 
October.  All parents with children in Sabbath School 
are encouraged to participate. For more information 
contact Paula or Uche. 

SABBATH SCHOOL TEACHERS: We are calling 
everyone to join us in this rewarding ministry to help 
telling the story of the week or lead the craft. All 
parents are warmly invited to join a rota to help as 
safeguarding persons to ensure the classes always 
have  3 adults available. Contact the children’s sab 
school leaders, Paula or Yetunde.

WOMEN’S MINISTRY - You are invited to a powerful 
programme this afternoon from 3pm-5pm. This 
programme will be presented by Sister Esther 
Kansere, who is one of the executives of the Women’s 
ministry. We look forward to seeing you and your 
contributions will be highly appreciated. Meeting ID 
- 7279659834 & Passcode: WMmeeting


